AAV: Invitation to the 2018 extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 
On 19 Sep 2018, Viet Tien Son Real Estate Holding Company announced the Invitation to the 2018 extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:
- Time: 8.30 on Saturday, 29 Sep 2018
- Place: Sao Do Hotel, No. 119 Nguyen Trai 1, Sao Do Ward, Chi Linh Town, Hai Duong Province
-The attenders should bring along: (1) ID card/ passport/ copy of the Business Registration Certificate; (2) Invitation; (3) Proxy

For further information, please contact Ms. Nguyen Thi Thom – Member of the Department of HR and General Affairs

Mobil: 0943 445 600 or 84 220 6266066 
